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To:

ONC BOCES Administrators & Program Leaders
From:

Lynn Chase, Executive Director of Business and Human Resourcess
Date:

January 3, 2023
Subject:
NEW Mileage Reimbursement Rate – Effective 1/1/23
Please be advised the IRS has announced an increase in the mileage reimbursement rate effective January 1, 2023.   The rate is increasing from $0.625 to $0.655.  

Updated Mileage Claim Forms can be found on our website.  Please verify the mileage rate is correct on all mileage reimbursement claims before submitting them for payment.   

Thank you for your cooperation.
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